
8th Grade Spirit Week 
 

Who: 8th grade students 

What: Dress up each day of the last week of school IF YOU DONATE YOUR GENTLY USED UNIFORMS 

When: Last week of school, May 23-27 

Where: Donations to your homeroom class, Monday – Wednesday only 

Why: To celebrate 8th grade, provide a fun week, and restock our uniform closet 

 

How? Please read carefully: 

1. Wash your old uniform tops and bottoms. 

 a. We will accept plain or school logo polos in black, gray or navy. 

 b. We will accept plain black or khaki bottoms 

 

2. Make plans to dress up: 

 Monday, May 23 – Hawaiian Tacky Tourist 

Tuesday, May 24 – Athletes vs. Mathletes 

Wednesday, May 25 – Disney Character Day 

Thursday, May 26 – Country vs. Country Club 

Friday, May 27 – PJ Day 

 

*ALL OUTFITS MUT BE IN HCPS DRESS CODE – Out of HCPS Dress Code means a call for clothes or parent pick up* 

 

3. Bring gently used uniforms to school Monday, May 23, and place in the bag in your homeroom class. You must 

provide ONE item to participate, but donating more items is appreciated. 

 

4. If you forget Monday, you can still donate Tuesday or Wednesday. Do not dress up until you donate.  

 

5. IF YOU DO NOT DONATE YOU MAY NOT DRESS UP!!!  
 

 

Follow all directions please. Do the right thing 

because it’s the RIGHT thing to do!!! 

 
*Students who dress up and do not donate will be referred to the office to call for a change of clothes or a ride home* 


